
HDC Meeting Minutes – Sept 9th, 2019 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Kurt Knott, Tony Manaussau, Bob Brink, Andy Haskell, Becky Adams 
Absent: Mike Johnson, Pete Stanke, Neil Huewe 
 
 
Summer Shot Log – Starting to receive the shots logs for summer shooting. We will track on shooting 
sheet post on the board like we did past season. 
 
October Hockey & Scheduling Update – Neil has the October Hockey schedule finalized and will be 
uploading it on 9.10.19. He is also attending the district scheduling meeting on 9.10.19 and is not in need 
of anything at this time. Neil will also be working on season schedule. HDC would like to see the season 
practice schedule uploaded as soon as possible. 
 
Tryout Dates and Plan – Dates for Bantam & Peewee will be the Sunday the 13th through Wednesday 
the 16th before MEA. Squirts and 10U will start Sunday the 20th throughout that week. Squirts and 10U 
will have at least two independent evaluators there to pick teams. A board member will also be present 
throughout tryouts. 
 
Sept 15th Kick off Event – HDC will have a presence at the kickoff event to answer questions and help. 
There was discussion of doing tours of new rink that night. HDC thought would be good. Other option 
was doing tours during the team meetings but due to negative feedback on asking for funds from last 
year HDC prefers to keep that away from team meetings. 
 
Coaches Meeting – There was discussion to see if Teddy Belisle would be willing to come to a coach’s 
meeting to discuss and train coaches. Everyone agrees more coaching on items on puck possession and 
how to teach specific skills that fit today’s game would be great. We will try to find time where Teddy is 
free to come in and teach coaches. There will also be a reach out to recruit a goalie option to help our 
goalie coordinator in teaching our goalies. 
 
 
Goalies in Sept Hockey – Some goalies are showing up that have not registered or paid for September 
Hockey. The board will discuss Wednesday to make a final decision on this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


